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Thursday 9th March - Library visit for Reception children (am)
Monday 13th March - KS1 Foss Fairy Trail walk (pm)
Friday 17th March - Training day
Monday 20th March - Maroon class swimming sessions start
Wednesday 22nd March - Y5 / Y6 Online safety workshop (am)
Friday 24th March - PTA Speed Quiz (more details to follow)
Tuesday 28th March - Parents' evening (more details to follow)
Thursday 30th March - Parents' evening
Friday 31st March - School closes for Easter holidays

As I write this, the children are having their World Book Day celebrations in class. It's great to see them all
dressed up or showing off their props and favourite books. They are looking forward to the book swap after
school which we hope will be a great success. Thank you so much to the parents who have brought in extra
books just in case some children didn't have a book to swap - that was really kind!

This week our Pupil Parliament (Drew and Heath - who work with other children across the Trust) introduced
their idea to the rest of the school. This is to decorate the toilet blocks so that each has a different theme. They
are working with different classes (and the help of an artist) to design and decorate each toilet block in the
school. Work has already begun in the Y3/4 boys' toilets. The theme for them is Dr Suess. Every child from Lime
and Maroon had the chance to paint a flower and to design or paint part of the wall. The idea is to make children
feel more comfortable about going to the toilet to help improve their mental health. This was completely the
idea of the children and they have led the whole thing. We can't wait to see how this unfolds...
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Golden Table
This week saw the return of the Golden Table at the request of
the School Council. Each week the Midday Supervisors choose
8 children who have shown exceptional behaviour and manners
at lunchtime. The names are announced in assembly on
Wednesday and the children then get to sit on the Golden Table
for their lunch the next day.


